
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Dave & Laurie King [mailto:landd_2@q.com]  
> Sent: Wednesday, January 07, 2015 4:48 PM 
> To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
> Subject: Pembina 
>  
> Hi, I have lived in St Johns since the mid 1970's.  I am very concerned that the proposed export facility 
might be permitted.  Not only will it facilitate the shipping and burning of a lot of fossil fuels which will 
make global warming even worse but it is dangerous.  Accidents happen.  And we are expecting a huge 
devastating earthquake.  For safety reasons alone this project needs to be prevented.   
> Thank you for your attention.  Dave King  503 286 5850 
 

Dave & Laurie King  8728 N Edison, Portland, OR 97203 


